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Notes and Announcements 
May 30, 2021 

We are still recording the message and there are three ways 
to watch the Sermon on Sunday: 

1) Facebook Page Grace Missionary Church 
2) YouTube.com 

3) On our Website: www.gmczion.org look for sermons 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Zoom Prayer Meeting every Tuesday from 6:30 to 
7:30 P.M.  If you would like to be invited and receive 
instruction on how to do it, please email Mike Muro: 

mikemuro495@gmail.com he will forward you an email 
with a link to invite you to the meeting. 

 
 No Nursery or Kids Quest available 

today. Bulletin for Kids and crayons available 
at the bulletin table. Kids should stay with 

their parents during the service. 
 

We are looking for volunteers to help once a month 
with Kids Quest on Sundays.  Please talk to Judy if 

you are willing to help.  Thank you! 
 

Many thanks to Lucia Sandoval and 
Judy Carlson for the hours they put 
in this past week planting our Zion 
Zinnias for another year. Six trays 
with three different varieties of 

plants have been placed in the flower beds on either side 
of the glass entrance on 27th Street. Job well done, 

ladies! 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ` ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

 
Church office will be closed on Tuesday, June 1st, 

in observance of  
Memorial Day.   

Please take note. Thank you! 

http://www.gmczion.org/
http://www.gmczion.org/
mailto:mikemuro495@gmail.com


GMC Prayer Sheet for the week of 
Sunday, May 30, 2021 

 
This Week’s Urgent/Current Needs 

Cancer: Keith Peacy, Darlene Werner, Larry Whatley,  
Victoria Gomez, Maria de Laurdes Rodriguez Figueroa,  

Sam Morrow, Keith Mertins, Luz Maria Martinez,  
Russ Edwards 

 
  
  Keith Osgood’s Parents Jeff Hay   
  Laurel Beem   James Poucher 
  John Balitchik  Lerita McCulloch  
  Wendy & Ben Meyer Paul Helm   
  John Large   Betty Dickinson 

 
 

Nursing Homes/Assisted Living/At Home 
Delora English, Ruth Sallberg, Dick Werner,  

Joan Biastock, Mary Fredrickson, Marilyn Muro,  
Violeta Mendez 

 
Sister ZB Churches 

Lakeview Church - Pastor David Block  
New Song Ministries - Pastor Dave Adams 

 
Pray for our Grace Missionary Church family coming to 
our Sunday Service, and for our church family that is 
staying at home.  Pray for directions for our church 

leadership, so we will know how God wants us to use GMC 
building to serve Him and our community.  

 
 

Military 
 

 Michael Mertins, Timothy Roy, 
David Schroeder, Jay Vignola 

 
 

This Week “at Grace” 
TODAY, SUNDAY, May 30, 2021 
 Morning Worship .......................................................... 10:45 A.M 
MONDAY 
TUESDAY 
 Office will be closed 
 WEDNESDAY 
 Prayer Meeting ........................................................... 11:00 A.M. 
 Praise Team Rehearsal ................................................ 7:00 P.M. 
THURSDAY 
FRIDAY 
SATURDAY 
  The office will be open this week: 
Wednesday to Friday, from 8:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
Elder   ...................................  Monday, June 21, 6:00 P.M. 

 
Statement on Loosening Restrictions 

Adhering to State health guidelines while faithfully maintaining our 
biblical convictions, the Elders have made decisions throughout the 
pandemic with the safety of our congregants the primary 
consideration. By God’s grace – and with your cooperation – Grace 
Missionary Church has been able to balance sometimes competing 
interests as we re-opened in June 2020, resulting in no one 
contracting or spreading COVID-19 while at church! We rejoice at 
the answer to prayer that the dramatic drop in cases continues and 
we are excited to take the next step in getting back to normalcy in 
our ministry. Consistent with the most recent CDC guidelines and 
Governor Pritzker’s plan to “fully reopen” the state of Illinois on 
June 11, we have decided to remove the mask mandate and social 
distance requirements in our facilities as of Sunday, June 13, 2021. 
As we do so, please continue to lovingly respect the personal 
preferences of everyone who enters this safe place of Christian 
community.   

- The Elder Board, May 24, 2021 
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